
 

Hi, soon-to-be Year 5! 

We are SO excited to see you in September, and can’t wait to get to know 

the new Mockingbirds and Peacocks!  

Over the holidays, have a think about what kinds of things you would like us 

to know about you- like what you want to achieve this year, or anything in 

particular that you would like us to help you with. Also, make sure to let us 

know what you enjoy (such as art, circle time or visiting the school library): 

we want you to enjoy Year 5 as much as we will enjoy teaching it, so we will 

aim to include more of the things that you LOVE!  

Over the year, we will be studying a variety of exciting topics, including 

Space, World War One and the Egyptians. We will also be doing lots of circle 

time, to help you ease back into school life, and there will be plenty of 

opportunities for you to catch up with your friends. 

The school (and our classrooms) may have changed a bit when you return, but 

one thing that will be the same, is that we will welcome you into the classroom 

with a big smile- and we hope that you will give us a big smile back!  

Have a safe summer, and make sure to get some rest, ready for when we see 

you in September- we are going to have a blast!  

 

Rainbow hugs,  

     

Mrs Ilyas                          Mrs Merrills  

 

Ps. We have no doubt you will have grown SO much over this time, but please, 

try not to get too tall, or if you do, give us warning so we can wear our big 

heels on the first day back!  


